
Encon hosts LiftMaster CAPXL training 
 
Leading wholesale distributor Encon Electronics continues to make training a 
priority providing two seminars on November 17th led by LiftMaster Regional 
Trainer, Bill McCoy. Both sessions featured LiftMaster’s new cloud-based access 
control unit – the CAPXL access control system.  
 
“The CAPXL is a 4 door controller that accepts 26 weigand output and can 
accommodate up to 50,000 users,” McCoy said. The unit has Wifi connectively 
and up to 300 feet of range.”  
 
According to Tim Nordstrom, Encon’s Outside Sales tech who attended one of the 
seminars, “The CAPXL is a completely different level of technology. What makes it 
unique is that the product does not use a traditional phone line.  Instead, 
installers run it directly to an IP address.” 
 
McCoy detailed how this new technology works. “The cellular connection is data 
only, not voice. Dealers arrange the IP information on their end and users only  
have to set up a small data plan. The unit uses minimal data.” The wireless 
connection goes from the CAPXL to the LiftMaster operator. “Using a SIP provider 
and DHCP internet connection is preferred”, McCoy added. 
 
Over twenty dealers participated in one of the two sessions conducted by McCoy, 
and everyone seemed genuinely interested in the wireless direction access 
control products are headed, including Nordstrom. “The CAPXL programming is 
entirely different than what we’ve seen in the past. It’s a perfect time for Encon 
and LiftMaster to collaborate on a training event like this one. We are educating 
our dealers on the latest technology on the market, and hopefully alleviating any 
uneasiness our dealers may have surrounding this new and/or unfamiliar 
technology.”  
 
For more information about the LiftMaster CAPXL access control system, contact 
Encon at 800-782-5598 or visit Encon’s new website www.EnconElectronics.com. 
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